



(03) 9390 8011 | criticalcare.edu.au | admin@criticalcare.edu.au

Thank you for your recent course registration. This program is to be held at the Hotel Grand Chancellor Brisbane, located on the corner of Leichhardt St. and Wickham Tce. Spring Hill. Directions to the conference room will be sign posted from reception. For a map of the venue please follow this link http://goo.gl/maps/IliPx

Registration will take place **between 8.15am and 8.45am** to allow the program to start promptly at 9am. At registration you will be given a workbook of lecture outlines with references and a four colour pen to aid note and diagram taking.

While attending the course you will be required to wear a name tag (supplied) to allow the hotel staff to identify our group for catering purposes, especially at buffet lunch. This also makes it easy to remember the names of people you are meeting for the first time at the course. As you will be in an air-conditioned venue, we suggest that you dress in layers for comfort.

Car parking is available in a public car park underneath the hotel at a discounted rate of \$10 for up to 10 hours. Overnight parking for delegates staying in the hotel is available for \$20. There are also other commercial car parks nearby. Alternatively Roma St. **train station** is only a 7 minute uphill walk.

If you are travelling some distance to attend the course you may wish to arrange accommodation. Discounted conference **accommodation** rates have been arranged with the Hotel Grand Chancellor from \$160 during the week and \$145 weekends (standard room, per night. Add \$15 per person for breakfast when pre-booked with accommodation. Breakfast is \$28.50 if not pre-booked). Please mention the function you are attending to obtain the discount. Enquiries regarding accommodation and bookings at the Hotel Grand Chancellor can be made on (07) 3831 4055. Rates are subject to availability, so please book early to ensure you don't miss out. Alternatively you may be able to obtain cheaper rates at this and other city hotels on the many internet accommodation booking sites.

If you have any questions, or would like further information, please contact us.

We look forward to seeing you at the seminar.

Yours sincerely,

Critical Care Education Services Team.